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ATTENTION STUDENT-ATHLETES and PARENTS... 
ON-LINE REGISTRATION:   
All student-athletes must have a parent/guardian register them for each sport they are interested in 
participating in, through our on-line process.  The on-line registration process will be available starting 
May 1st 2020.  Just go to our school web site (www.summbears.net) and click on the Athletic Tab.  This 
will take you to our Athletic web page.  Once there, click the “Registration” Tab, open or set up your 
family account and easily progress through the steps needed to register.   (If you need more help, refer 
to the on-line registration instructions on our web page under “ANNOUNCEMENTS”)  You must 
register your student for each sport separately but, once your student is registered for one sport, the 
information is saved. To add an additional sport, click on BEGIN REGISTRATION again. Also available on-
line is the 2020-2021 Student-Athlete/Parent Handbooks, transportation forms, schedules, pictures, 
important links and more. 
 
PHYSICALS FOR THE 2020-2021 SCHOOL YEAR MUST BE DATED AFTER MAY 1, 2020 – the forms are 
available to download during the registration process and on our web page under “RESOURCES”.  The 
PRE-PARTICIPATION EVALUATION FORM (including both the Health History and Examination attached 
here and are also available to download during the registration process.  
The PREPARTICIPATION EVALUATION FORM (including the Health History and Examination forms) must 
be returned to the Athletics office once signed by the MD or DO.  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

BASELINE CONCUSSION TEST - All new student-athletes to Summerville/Connections HS, as well as 

all returning juniors are required to complete a new Baseline Concussion Test.   Please email Mrs. 

Osterhout josterhout@summbears.net or phone – 928-4228 ext 6230  to be emailed a code to 

complete your concussion baseline test at home.  Once completed, the print out must be returned 

to the Athletics office. 

 
Lastly, we are again offering our "FAN Card" for BEAR FANS that may be purchased in advance for 
entry into all regular season contests. With "punches" in $2 increments, these cards can be used for 
children, adults and/or seniors at every regular season game. When using the card you will receive a 
$1 discount for each ticket price for your entire group. "FAN Cards" can be purchased for $40 in the 
business office during school hours or at the entry gate on the day of an event.  
 
We look forward to another fabulous year for Summerville Athletics and encourage all parents to get 
involved in helping our BEAR Boosters. For information contact the Boosters directly at 
bsummervillebears@yahoo.com or "like" them on Facebook, Summerville Bears Boosters. Thank you 
for your continued support! 
 
Jennifer Osterhout  
Athletic Director & Grade Level Coordinator  
Summerville High School  
 

Go Bears! 
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